
Sierra Trading Group Inc. 
                                              1641 W Main Street, Suite 301, 

  Alhambra, CA 91801 

  Tel : (626) 309-9558   

  Fax: (626) 309-0538 

  E-mail: sierratradinginc@gmail.com 

 

 

January 1, 2021 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

This letter is to certify that Sierra Trading Group Inc is operating in compliance to Section 303 (c) 

(2) of the Federal Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act, and to the Code of Federal Regulation, 21 CFR, 

part 123, which outlines “Procedures for the Safe and Sanitary Processing and Importing of Fish 

and Fishery Products”, commonly referred to as the HACCP regulations established by the U.S. 

Food and Drug Administration (USFDA). 

 

Sierra Trading Group Inc continues to conduct hazard analysis for all of our seafood products 

and develop and implement HACCP plans accordingly.  

 

Our further commitment to HAPPC compliance is that Sierra Trading Group, Inc will only 

purchase product from HACCP approved suppliers. 

 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Jason Tai 

President 


